Republic of the Philippines

@ Regional Disaster Risk Reduction and
ne % me Management Council
A MIMAROPA

29 December 2021

DIR. MA. LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director

DENR MIMAROPA

1515 L & S Building, Roxas Bivd., Ermita, Manila

Dear DIR. FERRER,

In connection with the devastating effects of Typhoon “Odette’, the Regional Disaster
Risk Reduction and Management Council (RDRRMC) MIMAROPA will be conducting the
Post Disaster Needs Assessment (PDNA) in Palawan. The primary objective of this
PDNA is to obtain an aggregate but detailed assessment of the disaster impacts and
identifying the critical needs of the affected sectors. It is also designed to prioritize
recovery and reconstruction needs, and develop recovery framework covering short,
medium- and long-term development perspective.

Relative to the above, may we request Mr. Romeo P. Ibarrientos to participate in the
PDNA assessment and validation in Palawan on January 9- February 17, 2022 inclusive
of travel time in the hotel to be determined later. Meals, hotel accommodation and
transportation expenses upon arrival in Palawan will be shouldered by the Office of Civil
Defense MIMAROPA while the airfare and per diem will be shouldered by respective
agencies. Kindly confirm your participation thru this link: https://tinvurl.com/PDNAODETTE.

Please find attached copy of Terms of Reference for your information and guidance.
We greatly appreciate your continuous support of our activities.
For inquiry, you may contact Ms. Allinah Janzen O Magnaye at telephone numbers 0906-

570-6527/ 0917-533-0400/ 0908-820-5177/ 043-723-4248. Electronic mails can also be
sent to ocd4 mimaropa@yahoo.com.

Very truly yours,

MGEN. RUBENL CARANDANG PAF (Ret)
hair] DRRMC MIMAROPA
Regional Director, OCD MIMAROPA

Enclosures: as stated



